

Wellesley College Club of Los Angeles





MAY 2016

GENERAL UPDATES

Membership



Thank you to alumnae who have renewed their WCLA membership! Membership dues help support Club events, Admissions events, and the Book Award, which introduces Wellesley College to high school students.

To check the current status of your membership, please contact Kathleen Scott at <u>kathleenscott99@gmail.com</u>.

Facebook Transition



On July 1st, the WCLA will be transitioning to a new Facebook page that will be more conducive for members to post. A follow- up email will provide the URL to access the new page.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Faculty Speaker Event & WCLA Annual Meeting



2:00PM - 4:00PM Sat 18 June

We are excited to have Professor Carlos Vega, Chair of the Spanish Department, join us to speak on the topic of sainthood and how the creation of saints can be a reflection of tensions within society. At the event, alumnae will also have the opportunity to hear

updates about the Club, Wellesley College, and to elect new WCLA Board

members. Additional details and RSVP.

SAVE THE DATE: First Year Send-Off Event



2:00PM - 4:00PM Sun 14 Aug

Please joins us for the annual First Years and alumnae meet-and-greet before the Class of 2020 heads to Wellesley. More information will be sent closer to the event date.

Every woman can—and should—make a meaningful contribution to her world. There is a growing recognition that women's empowerment and leadership are crucial to their own advancement, and to worldwide societal change. Wellesley and its alumnae have supported and championed women's intellectual and social development and autonomy for over 100 years.

Stay Connected with Wellesley College Club of Los Angeles

Club President Erika Spitzer Visit Our Website

